Office of Superintendent of Schools Board Meeting of September 12, 2001

August 29, 2001

Facilities Planning and Construction
Suzanne A. Marshall, Chief Facilities Officer (Construction)

SUBJECT: AUTHORIZATION TO EXECUTE A JOINT USE AGREEMENT WITH THE CITY OF MIAMI BEACH FOR BISCAYNE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AND DEVELOP AND EXECUTE A TEMPORARY USE AGREEMENT WITH THE CITY OF MIAMI BEACH FOR TEMPORARY USE OF THE SERVICE ROAD AT MIAMI BEACH SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

Staff is currently in the process of finalizing the agreements. Information will be distributed to the Board prior to September 12, 2001.